Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 6:08 AM on 29 May 2012 from Mr Mark Darvill.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of a vacant public house to C3 residential 

	Case Officer:
	Rebekah Morgan 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Mark Darvill

	Email:
	

	Address:
	6 Shepherds Close, Burdrop, Oxfordshire OX15 5RN


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	My understanding is that Mr and Mrs Noquet have to prove that they have been living at the Bishops Blaize (latterly renamed by them to The Bishops End) continuously for the last 4 years before they can apply for a Certificate of Lawful Use (also known as a Lawful Development Certificate). I lived in Hill House, Sibford Ferris, overlooking the Bishops Balize Public House across a field and can state that Mr and Mrs Noquet were not living at The Bishop Blaize Public House up until the date I left in July 2010 and that no one had lived there since the Public House was closed in 2008 and the Pub Temporary Managers had moved out. Further to my own observations the Bishop Blaize was flooded in February 2009 and became semi-derelict and un-inhabitable due to the water damage caused by water flowing through the inside of the Public House due to a burst pipe. The Bishop Blaize public House was not occupiable in any form until 2010 when a Mobile Home was delivered, although Mrs Noquet did not move in until late spring 2011. From the time that Mr and Mrs Noquet moved into the mobile home, Mrs Noquet started on a range of activities to convert the Public House to a private dwelling without delicensing the Public House, without having a change of use granted and without any planning permission granted by the council. Mr and Mrs Noquet are now living in the Public House against its licensing conditions. I would urge the Council to refuse this "Certificate of Lawful Use Existing" request and take planning enforcement action against Mrs Noquet in the flagrant attempt to ignore all planning, licensing and change of use rules and laws. This includes the current works being carried out on the Old Bottle Store, which has changed the roof height and included major works inside and has no planning permission granted. This work also cannot be deemed as making safe, re-instatement or cosmetic just disregard for the Council and its planning process. This is a quiet village whose inhabitants except Mrs Noquet abide with the Councils planning process. Why is it acceptable to have one set of individuals who have total disregard for the Villagers, Parish Council and District Council, running roughshod over anyone who opposes them? I ask that the Council please reject this application.


